

Grange Academy Weekly Bulletin

31st March 2025

SENIOR PUPIL MEETINGS

Senior Prefect & Captain Meetings

Tues 14 January
Tues 04 February
Tues 04 March
Tue 01 April



IN THE LIBRARY AT THE START OF P2

RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY

Instrumental Concert



On Thursday 3rd April, come along to a night of music!

The Grange Instrumental Concert will begin at 7pm, and will feature the Grange Academy Concert Band and instrumental soloists.

Entry is free.

Speak to Mr Ramsay for more details.



SL33 Summer Programme





Are you in S4, 5 or 6 and leaving school in the summer?

Not sure what you want to do when you leave?

Come down to Mr Scott's room (G148) at the <u>start of period 2</u> on <u>Friday 4th April</u> to hear about the SL33 Summer Programme and sign up.

Let your guidance teacher know so that your attendance can be marked accordingly.

GCU Cyber Camp

10 to 12 June 2025 | Closing date: 15 April 2025

Glasgow Caledonian University is delighted to offer a fully funded residential programme at GCU's Cyber Camp from 10 to 12 June for school pupils aged 16 - 18 from S4 and S5 at the University's city-centre campus.

Hosted by the University's Department of Cyber Security and Networks at the School of Computing, Engineering and Built Environment, it aims to develop the pupils' skills and to encourage them to consider studying cyber security and to think about pursuing a career in this field.

The event will focus on hands-on activities and they'll work in teams of three or four and be presented with a real-life problem they have to solve. They'll have workshops in general digital skills as well as in digital forensics, ethical hacking and programming and develop other skills including communication. Pupils will be supervised throughout and will also have evening social activities.

The residential element is central to their experience and all participants are expected to stay within the University accommodation during the programme. They'll stay at the University's on-campus residences in individual rooms with en-suite, sharing a flat of six to eight rooms and will be separated by gender.

The fully funded places for GCU's Cyber Camp are made possible thanks to the School of Computing, Engineering and Built Environment's generous industry prize sponsors. Funding will fully cover tuition costs, accommodation, all meals and organised activities. Please inform us of any dietary requirements when applying.

Note: This camp is not suitable for pupils studying the NPA Cyber Security at Level 5 or 6.



GCU Glasgow Caledonian University



GRANGE ACADEMY

CGU Cyber Camp



GCU Cyber Camp is open to pupils in S4 and S5.

It runs from 10th to 12th of June this year.

Scan the QR code at the bottom, or speak to Mr McPherson for more details.

Closing date for applications is Tuesday 15th of April.



STEM Camp

23 to 25 June 2025

Glasgow Caledonian University is delighted to offer school pupils from S4 - S5, aged 16 - 18 a fully funded residential programme. The programme is hosted by the School of Computing, Engineering and Built Environment and aims to encourage more pupils to consider Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) as a future study and career whilst developing skills related to these areas.

The fully funded places for GCU's STEM Camp are made possible thanks to the School of Computing, Engineering, & Built Environment's generous industry prize sponsors. The programme will focus on hands-on activities and meta skills development including communication. School pupils are divided into teams of 4-5 and presented with a real life problem. Pupils will initially have general skills workshops on bending metal, welding and machining and also programming skills. Pupils will be supervised throughout the programme time and will have social evening activities.

Accommodation will be at the University's halls in individual rooms with en-suite sharing a flat of 6-8 rooms and will be separated by gender. The residential element of the programme is key and all participants are expected to stay within the university accommodation during the programme. Funding will fully cover tuition costs, accommodation, all meals and organised activities. Please inform us of any dietary requirements when applying.

Closing date is 15 April 2025

to apply or emai salma.mohamed@gcu.ac.uk for further infomation



CGU STEM Camp



GRANGE ACADEMY

GCU STEM Camp is open to pupils in S4 and S5.

It runs from 23rd to 25th of June this year.

Scan the QR code at the bottom, or speak to Mr McPherson for more details.

Closing date for applications is Tuesday 15th of April.





Tickets for "We Will Rock You" are on sale now!

There will be 4 performances, running from Thursday 19th of June until Saturday 21st June.

Tickets are available at the website on the poster, or you can scan the QR code.

We hope to see you there!



Foodbank Collection





Items We Regularly Need

- Tins of meat and fish
- Tins of vegetables
- Tins of fruit
- Jam
- Sugar
- Diluting juice
- UHT milk
- Instant noodles
- Pasta sauces

Many thanks to everyone who has already donated to our Easter foodbank collection.

If you can spare even just one of the items listed here, it will make a huge difference to local people in need.

Please bring all donations to Miss Cooper in the library by this Friday morning as donations will be uplifted in the afternoon.



Open Day Sunday 6th of April 2025 1.00 to 3.00 p.m.



Find out more about our Junior Golf, Girls and Ladies opportunities for this year.

Have a go on holes 1 and 2, some putting and a hit on the driving net.

Any new young person (Secondary School) must have an adult to provide Consent on day or contact Kevin, Junior Convenor prior to Open Day to obtain Consent for taking part. Primary school age must be accompanied with an adult.

Pro coaches, our Junior Volunteers and Club Members will be there on the day

For more information please contact Kevin White, Junior Conveyor and Safeguarding Officer Kevinwhiteagc@hotmail.com

East Ayrshire Junior Season Tickets only £30 for new season.

AGC Junior Membership Free

Easter Closure



A reminder that school will close for the Easter break at the usual time this Friday.

Pupils and staff return on Tuesday 22nd April.





BSL Recap

Can you remember the sign from the last bulletin?



Point to one eye, then hold your fists with thumbs up and pinkies down. Move your fists backwards and forwards alternately.



BSL Sign of the Week



Spread out your fingers, and put your thumbs on your chest.

Bounce your hands up and down twice, while keeping your thumbs in place.



Have a great week, Grange.

Work hard.

Be kind.